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Brett Landscaping, a leading 

supplier of paving products, has 

been selected to provide its Invicta 

block paving in colours Moonstone, 

Onyx, and Pearl for the 

refurbishment of Congleton Leisure 

Centre.

The project involves demolishing 
the legacy pool and hall to make 
way for two new swimming pools, a 
thermal suite, a modern gym, 
state-of-the-art fitness equipment, 
exercise and refreshment facilities.

Brett was able to provide 305 m2 of 
Invicta Trio in each of the three 
colours – Moonstone, Onyx, and 
Pearl – as well as an additional 20 
m2 of mixed size paving in 80mm of 
each colour for the project. By 
combining these colours, the client 
was able to create an eye-catching, 
mix n  match design leading up to 
the Leisure Centre entrance.

Brett’s Invicta block paving 
products were able to solve several 
challenges faced by the project, 
including the need for a suitable 
product that was readily available 
and competitively priced. With 
Brett’s help, the paving contractor 
was able to source the required 
paving products without any delays, 
ensuring that the project was 
completed on time and within 
budget.

Commenting on the project, Mark 
Barter, the Head of Commercial 
Sales for Brett Landscaping said:

“We are delighted to have been 
selected to provide our Invicta 
block paving products for the 
Congleton Leisure Centre project. 
Our products are designed to meet 
the highest standards of quality 
and durability, and we are 
confident that they will provide a 
long-lasting and attractive surface 
for the centre’s visitors.” 

The Congleton Leisure Centre 
project is one of many successful 
projects that Brett Landscaping 
has been involved in. With a wide 
range of paving products and 
services available, the company is 
well-equipped to meet the needs 
of any project.

CONGLETON LEISURE CENTRE
Congleton Leisure Centre Refurbishment Benefits from

Brett Landscaping’s Invicta Block Paving

PROJECT Congleton Leisure Centre

CLIENT Pulse Design & Build

PRODUCT Invicta TRIO Moonstone, 
Onyx & Pearl


